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October 8, 2009 

By E-File 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St. SW, Room TW-B204 
Washington, D.C.   20554 
 
Re: Caribbean Crossing/Trinity 

ITC-T/C-20090506-00204 
EB Letter – 09-23 

 
Dear Mr. Dortch: 
 
The Department of Homeland Security (“DHS”), the Department of Justice (“DOJ”), and the 
Department of Defense (“DOD”) (collectively, the “Agencies”), officially withdraw their request 
to defer action on the above-referenced application.  Based on the information provided to the 
Agencies by the Applicants and analysis by the Agencies of potential national security, law 
enforcement, and public safety issues, the Agencies hereby notify the Commission that they have 
no objection to the application. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ KEMBA ENEAS WALDEN 
Kemba Eneas Walden 
Senior Policy Analyst 
Office of Policy 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
 

Cc:  David Krech (via email at david.krech@fcc.gov) 
 James Ball (via email at james.ball@fcc.gov) 
 Susan O’Connell (via email at susan.o’connell@fcc.gov) 
 Imani Ellis (via email at imani.ellis@fcc.gov) 
 Sumita Mukhoty (via email at sumita.mukhoty@fcc.gov) 
 JoAnn Sutton (via email at joann.sutton@fcc.gov) 
 Howard Griboff (via email at howard.griboff@fcc.gov) 


